
 
298h June, 2024 

 

 

To 

The Corporate Relationship Department 

Bombay Stock Exchange, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower, 

Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Sub:  Closure of Trading Window. 

Ref: - Code No. 524408 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Kindly note that in terms of the Company's Code to Regulate, Monitor & Report Insider Trading & SEBI 

(Prohibition of Insider Trading Regulations) 2015, it is hereby notified that the "Trading Window" for 

Trading in Company's Securities (Equity Shares) will remain closed for the designated person and 

specified connected person of the Company w.e.f Monday, 01st July, 2024. The trading window will be open after 

48 hours of the conclusion of the Board Meeting in which the financial results for the quarter ended 30th 

June, 2024 shall be approved. The date of the Board meeting shall be intimated separately. 

 

We request you to take note of the same 

 

Thanking you, 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Universal Starch Chem Allied Limited 

 

 

 

 

Shri. Jitendrasinh Rawal 

Chairman & Managing Director 

DIN: 00235016  
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